
SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES 
1/21/92 

Regular meeting of the Waterboro Board of Selectmen. 

PRESENT: Chm. Dennis G. Abbott, John C. Monteith, 
Also present: Selectmen's Assistant Dway
Bob Gobeil, Art Smith & Dale Witman. 

Frank R. 
ne Morin and also 

Allen, Jr. 

REPORT OF STANDING COMMITTEES: 

Dwayne Morin reported to the Board on the meeting that he attended 
with Atty. Roger Elliott and Charles Walton's Attorney. Mr. Walton 
will first have to apply for a building permit and if he is denied 
then consideration of swapping a lot for his will take place. Roger 
pointed out that it will be a swap for one lot not two or three lots. 
Dwayne presented the Board the rules that he put together for the 
dump. Board would like to see the renters changed to renters and 
mUltiple users and Waterboro residents will be expemt from having to 
purchase a laminated sticker. 

WATER SUPERINTENDANT: The Board appointed Robert Edwards, Sr. as 
the Water Superintendant for the water system. 

TAYLOR HOUSE LIGHTS. The Board discussed the new light that was 
installed at the Taylor House. Even though it is a non-glare light, 
it is still hard to see from the stop sign down the Old Alfred Road. 
The Board suggests to Bob Gobeil to put a shield on the light to 
block off the glare. Bob will put a shield on the light. 

TOWN REPORT: The Town Report will be based on June Town Meeting of 
las year, There will be three columns on the warrant, one for 
appropriation last June, spent as of March 31, anticipated balance. 
The list of outstanding taxes will be from 1/191-6/30/91 and 
any reports will be from 1/1/91-6/30/91 and from June until the 
cut off date. Area Towns that have the same fiscal year will be 
contacted to see how they do their report. 

Board signed the warrant for payment of bills and payroll. 

The Board at this time adjourned to the Town Hall to conduct this 
month's Council Meeting. 

approved: 




